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This morning, my colleagues and I were joined by daycare providers and concerned
parents from throughout the state at a virtual rally to speak out against the
Governor’s misguided mask mandate for children in daycare settings. This mandate
was never based in science or simple common-sense, especially at a time when he
was signaling that mask wearing will soon be a thing of the past for many adults. It
caused unnecessary frustration and confusion for providers and parents alike, and
I’m glad to see it lifted.

I want to thank the providers and parents who joined us to voice their opposition to
this out-of-touch edict, and all of my Senate Republican colleagues for their
advocacy on behalf of our youngest children.
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